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Happy is the man that findeth wisdom and the man that getteth understanding. 

Proverbs 3:13 

 
KORT: 
Please attend the KORT meeting on Feb. 12th 
at 3:15 if you are available. We will be 
working on the Golf Tournament. It will be 
held on Saturday, June 22nd. We really need 
lots of help with contacting folks to form 
teams, getting sponsors for holes and other 
things.  We would love to have your 
assistance. Flyers will be coming soon. This 
money goes toward building our new gym 
with classrooms around it. We are out of 
space completely. We would love to raise 
enough money to be able to start the gym. 
We also really need to make more room for 
our Pre-School. We have waiting lists there. 
Everyone wants to be at CAC. 
 
Spelling Bee: 
We participated in the Spelling Bee at Grace 
Christian School in Knoxville. Our little CAC 
Knights and Lady Knights stood out in their 
chapel dress. We are so proud of each and 
every one of them for representing CAC so 
well. Thanks for all of your hard work to 
prepare for that competition. 
 
Christmas: 
I would like to take a small space to thank 
everyone for the gifts with which my staff 
and I were blessed. You are an amazing 
group of people and we so appreciate 
getting to care for your children who are 
now our children. 
 
MATH OLYMPIC: 
This is the next ACSI competition in which we 
will participate. It will be on April 9th at 
Concord Christian School near Knoxville. You 
will be contacted if your child is chosen to 
participate in this event. 
 
 

 
CANDY GRAMS: 
The BETA Club will also be selling candy 
grams. This will begin on Feb. 4th. We will 
send home flyers that allow you to fill in a 
message and choose the type of candy to be 
added to the gram. They will also contain a 
Bible verse. These will be delivered on 
Valentine’s Day. This is a cute, inexpensive 
way to show your child or your friends that 
you are thinking about them on that day. 
 
4-H Speech Competition: 
Miss Paisley Schubert won the 4th grade 
speech competition for the county. She will 
move on to the next level of competition. 
We are so proud of you Paisley. 
 
LOST AND FOUND: 
If you are missing lunch boxes, water bottles 
or coats, please encourage your children to 
check the lost and found. You too may want 
to wander through and check out the bench 
in the cafe’. We have all kinds of cool items 
over there.  
 
ICE CREAM SUNDAE SALE: 
Please help out the BETA Club by purchasing 
a sundae on Feb. 1st. The proceeds go 
toward the purchase of an AED or an 
Automated External Defibrillator. 
 
Prayers: 
Please pray for our little school as always. 
We desire your prayers and enjoy many 
blessings every day because of them. 
 

Happy Valentine’s Day 
 


